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Further to the arrest of M.V. Ever Given in Egypt and negotiations between 
the shipowner and the Suez Canal Authority (SCA), Evergreen Line is 
pleased to confirm the acknowledgement from the shipowner that an 
agreement in principle has been reached in respect of the SCA’s claims, and 
a final formal settlement agreement is currently under negotiation. 
 

It may take some further time for the agreement to be concluded, for the 
vessel to be released from arrest and prepared for onward transit.  In the 
meanwhile, we wish to advise cargo interests who have yet to provide a 
General Average (GA) security bond to expedite this process in order to 
avoid further delay in cargo release and delivery at the port of discharge. 

 
For cargo interests who have any questions in processing the GA 
requirements, please contact GA-administrating adjusters directly using the 
following contact details: 
 

• Parties Based in Europe / UK: 
eg-casualty@rhl-ct.com 
(+44 151 433 3320) 
 

• Parties based in all other locations:  
Singapore.GA@rhl-ct.com;  
(+65 6506 2897/8) 

 


